
Update of 7th CPC to Prasar Bharati Employees 

As per sources from Hon'ble MIB and DoEXP, the file for grant of 7th 

CPC to Prasar Bharati  Employees is under process in DoEXP. 

The AE 5400 file and this file were sent within a gap of one week and 

we anticipate that 7th CPC file may be cleared by next week. We are 

eagerly waiting for good news to our younger colleagues. 

Medical and Group Insurance : As our commitment towards the 

problems of Prasar Bharati  Employees, we request all to approach 

their station heads to send the details as per information given earlier 

on our website for providing Medical Coverage and Group Insurance. 
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